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                                                                MINUTES 

THE ASHEVILLE CITY BOARD OF EDUCATION  

SPECIAL MEETING DECEMBER 6, 2012 

 

    The Asheville City Board of Education ("Board") held a special meeting at 12:00 p.m., on 

Thursday, December 6, 2012, at the Asheville-Buncombe Technical Community College, 

Magnolia Building Private Dining Room, 340 Victoria Road, Asheville, North Carolina.  

 Members present were: 

 

  Gene Bell, Chairman, presiding  

  Peggy Dalman 

                        Precious Folston 

  Jacquelyn Hallum 

   

 Member absent was: 

 

 Al Whitesides 

  

Comprising a quorum of the Board. 

 

  Allen H. Johnson, Secretary/Superintendent. 

 

   

GENERAL ACCOUNT OF SPECIAL MEETING  

 Members of the Asheville City Board of Education and Superintendent Allen Johnson 

met with the Asheville-Buncombe Technical Community College Board of Trustees and its 

President, Dr. Hank Dunn for an informal meeting to discuss areas of mutual interest and 

concern during lunch. 

The discussion included the following: 

 The Asheville City Board of Education, A-B Tech Board of Trustees, Dr. Dunn 

and Superintendent Johnson agreed to hold meetings on a regular basis.   

 

 A-B Tech and the Asheville City Board of Education will: 

1. Collaborate to ensure that the students at Asheville High School/SILSA receive 

information concerning the programs that are offered at A-B Tech on a timely 

basis. 
 

2. A-B Tech and administrators from Buncombe County Schools and Asheville 

High School/SILSA will plan a meeting to review and put in place, a strategy 
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on how to maintain an open dialogue between the two institutions and to 

discuss college preparation courses.   
 

 There was also a discussion on implementing a College Prep Class on the 

Asheville High/SILSA campus and have A-B Tech provide the instructor.  

 

  Also in attendance, was Administrative Assistant to the Superintendent and the Board, 

Jackie Taylor. 

   

ADJOURNMENT 

 

 At 1:35 p.m., the special meeting was adjourned.  

 

 

 

_______________________    _________________________________________ 

Gene Bell, Chairman   Allen H. Johnson, Secretary/Superintendent   


